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Well, we are parked in the missions 

apartment at Blackstone Valley Baptist 

Church for the time being. We have traveled 

over 4,000 miles and we are not quite 

finished with this tour. We have been away 

from home for 85 days so far, visited 24 

churches, preached 48 sermons in 7 missions 

conferences and attended 3 regional 

fellowship meetings. We have had no car 

trouble, no traffic violations, and we have 

never missed a meal or had to sleep in the 

car. The Lord and His people have been 

gracious to us all along the way. We have 

had nothing but good experiences with the 

churches. We have seen some souls saved, 

raised some money for missions and in a few 

instances, experienced revival. One special 

moment was when a teenage girl came 

weeping to the altar on a Thursday night at a 

missions conference and received Christ 

Jesus as her personal Savior. The Lord had 

been dealing with her for some time and she 

was ready. What a joy it is to enter into labor 

with others who have planted and watered 

the good seed! 

 

We are so thankful for the restoration of 

health the Lord has given to me in answer to 

prayer. I feel great and I am taking no 

medications, just a few vitamins. Without 

your continued support, we could not make 

these extended speaking tours. We are 

grateful for every prayer and every penny 

that is invested in our ministry. Please 

continue to pray that the Lord of the harvest 

will continue to send forth laborers into His 

harvest. By His grace and for His glory, we 

expect to be able to introduce several new 

missionaries to the GIBF in the next few 

months. 

 

I will preach for my 2
nd

 oldest grandson’s 

high school graduation next week and my  
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wife has a couple of Ladies meetings at 

which to speak before we get back to Texas.  

 

Best Wishes, Always, 

 

Robert Lewis 

1 Cor 15:58 

 Dear Friends,


